
                                               

 

Ukrainian Orthodox Church of St. Demetrius 

25th Annual Classic Golf Tournament 

HONOURING OUR FOUNDER, JOHN KUZEMKO 

The St. Demetrius Golf Committee invites you to this memorial tournament on Sunday, June 11th, 2023. 

Details of this golf tournament are attached. 

Your continued, generous support has permitted us to have successful tournaments since 1995. With your 

assistance we will continue to support both the Trillium Hospitals and the Church of St. Demetrius. 

This year we will be donating proceeds from the tournament to The Trillium Health 

Foundation and The Ukrainian Orthodox Church of St. Demetrius for their extremely 

generous medical support for the people and warriors of Ukraine in their battle for 

freedom. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact members of the committee or the Church Secretary. 

Yours truly, 

 

George Andruszczenko, Golf Committee Chairman, 647-286-1720, or golf@stdemetriusuoc.ca 

Golf Committee:  Rt. Rev. Fr. Walter Makarenko 416-259-7241, 

   Jim Kuzemko 416-399-6447, Walter Sydoryshyn 905-270-4470,  

    Maxym Trojan 416-763-7000, Nadia Chuda 416-294-5657, 

                              Stephania Makarenko 416-259-7241, Marian Strus 905-257-3822 and  

    Andy Balaura 905-273-3300 

 

Church Secretary: Halyna – 416-255-7506 (8:30 AM – 3:00 PM, Monday to Friday) 
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